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For dinner 

Wednesday, Dec. 8   5-8 p.m. 

 
 

The Lions District 22-W Mobile Screening Unit will be a 

specially designed Class “C” bus for offering a verity of health 

screenings.  Equipped with the latest digital technology, it will 

allow the Lions to bring health screening programs to a wider 

variety of locations in Western Maryland such as schools, 

churches, fairs, and other public gatherings.   

Tell your server it’s for the Lions!   

 
 

Participating local Roy Rogers 

District 22 W Lions Clubs 


